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December 12, 2024 

Patrick Gilmor 
CC&L Hanlan Wind Limited Partnership represented by its general partner 
CC&L Hanlan Wind Ltd. 
150 King Street West., Suite 1400 
Toronto ON M5X 1C8 

Dear Patrick Gilmour: 

Re: CC&L Hanlan Wind Limited Partnership represented by its general partner 
CC&L Hanlan Wind Ltd. 
Notice of Proposal under Section 81 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 

 OEB File Number EB-2024-0318 

On October 31, 2024, CC&L Hanlan Wind Limited Partnership represented by its 
general partner CC&L Hanlan Wind Ltd. filed a notice of proposal under section 81 of 
the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 (OEB Act) with connection with its intention to 
indirectly acquire a minority interest in generation facilities that includes transmission 
facilities in Ontario. 

This letter is to inform you that, having considered the criteria under section 82 of the 
OEB Act, the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review of the proposal. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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